ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES COMMITTEE - ltem 7
7 November 2002

MOTION ON NOTICE RECEIVED PURSUANT TO
COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULE 12

From Councillors Mrs M S Vince, Mrs M A Weir and
C R Morgan

The Proper Officer reports that, pursuant to Council Procedure Rule 12, the
following Motion has been received from Councillors Mrs M S Vince, Mrs M A
Weir and C R Morgan:-

“Considerable investment has been made to enhance Rochford Market
Square, but already the surface condition of the new footway slabs are badly
stained and giving rise to negative comments from residents.

Rapid and appropriate action to remove the stains and other substances
should be undertaken before this situation deteriorates further.

When considering the funding implications, this Committee should also
include other town or village centres within the District suffering from similar
problems.”

Sarah Fowler
Head of Administrative and Member Services

Background Papers : Notice Received
For further information please contact Margaret Martin on:-

Tel:- 01702 318142
E-Mail:- margaret.martin@rochford.gov.uk
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